From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: GR 23
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 11:18:02 AM

From: Tracy Raymond [mailto:tracy@anaguardianshipservices.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 11:12 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: GR 23

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

Dear Clerk,

I support the proposed amended GR 23 because allowing more professional guardians on the
Certified Professional Guardian Board would increase Board expertise; and because making
meetings public will promote transparency and public confidence in the Board.

Thank you.

Respectfully,

Tracy Raymond

AnA Guardianship and Fiduciary Services, LLC

PO Box 1988

Sumner, WA 98390

Office: 253-377-2771

Fax: 253-517-8869 starting November 15, 2021

Please be aware that I receive a large volume of email messages on a daily basis.
Our office policy is to review, analyze, and respond to email messages within five
working days based on urgency, priority, and availability.

This electronic transmission may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and is
intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this
electronic transmission is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in
error, please destroy it and immediately notify us of the error. Thank you.
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